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January 12, 2024 
 
Dear Good Spirit School Division Families, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. Following our letter dated January 11, 2024, we would like to 
provide some clarifications regarding the upcoming job action announced by the Saskatchewan 
Teachers' Federation (STF). 
 
Duration of Job Action: 

• Job action/full walkout will occur for one day - Tuesday, January 16, 2024. 

• Normal academic and extracurricular activities, including classes, bus services, and all extra-
curricular activities, will resume as usual on Wednesday, January 17, 2024 

 
Impact:  

• All academic and extracurricular activities scheduled for this date will be suspended. 

• All classes will be canceled, and students will not attend school. 

• No need to report student absences in Edsby for this day. Students will be marked as “NOT IN 
SESSION” at the Division level. 

• Bus services will not be operational. 

• All extra-curricular activities will be suspended. 

• Before and After School Programs housed in GSSD schools will not operate during the full 
walkout. 

• Daycares in GSSD Schools will continue to function as usual during the job action. 
 

Future Updates: 

• No additional sanctions/job action have been announced by the STF beyond the full walkout on 
January 16, 2024. 

• GSSD will keep you informed of any developments and is prepared to support our students' 
learning and well-being. 

 
We understand the inconvenience caused by these disruptions and sincerely appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation. Our foremost priority remains the education and well-being of our 
students. For any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Quintin M. Robertson 
Director of Education/CEO 
Good Spirit School Division 


